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On Monday, 29th March, all K-2 classes went to the 
hall to see a show called ‘Let’s STAMP Out Bullying’. 

Sam taught us what to do if you are being bullied. 

S – stay away 

T – tell someone 

A – always help 

M – make friends 

P – play nicely 

It was a funny show.  In one part, Sam was saying that 
sometimes bullies are lonely and want friends.  Croc (a 
puppet) said it’s impossible for bullies to be nice and 
slammed his head on the desk. 

Sam did lots of magic tricks in the show.  We liked the 
rope trick, the trick where she made the drawing talk and 
move its eyes and mouth, and the trick where she 
changed a bottle in a bag into a jar of jellybeans with 
worms inside. 

We all had lots of fun at the show.  We know more 
about what to do if bullies are bullying you. 

From 1G 
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Tennis! 

 

For school sports, tennis was chosen by many kids. 
Justin and Vince were skillful and enthusiastic coaches 
who helped students learn and appreciate what fun a 
game of tennis is. Every Friday, everyone was very 

excited to hop on the bus and have a hit, learn strokes, 
play fun and active tennis games! If your child would like 

to participate in a tennis camp at Parklands, 

 and practise tennis during the holidays and learn more 
register at www.parklandssports.com.au. 

Flyers are available at the school office. 

 

By Maxwell Materne. 
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Grip Leadership  

Conference 

Year 6 student leaders attended a mo-

tivational leadership conference with 

Mrs Bishop and Ms Ryan at Homebush 

last week. 
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CONGRATULATIONS to the students 

Principal's Award will  be presented to K-2  students on the top grass tomorrow morning (Weather 

permitting) 

3-6 students will receive awards in classrooms 

K GREEN Chase Cabrera Scarlett Darragh 

K MAGENTA Isobel McKessar Sam Vaughan 

K LEMON Ziggy Stevenson Georgia Robertson 

1 GOLD Isabelle Netto Felix Peshos 

1-2 PURPLE Angie Visch Kimmi Powell 

1-2 RED Alessandro Villeneuve Harper Meyer 

2 BLUE Jimmy Burns Olivia Yeo 

3 WHITE Mika Byron Anton Waldschmidt 

3 TANGERINE Henry Wheeler Anil Rink 

4 PLATINUM Henri Delesclefs Ebony Ryan 

4 PINK Henry Chester Abigail Deverell 

5 AQUA Imke Scerri -Rikkert Aidan Swinbourne 

5-6 GLITTER Alice Lambert Chloe Avramides 

6 BLACK Eva Kipic Eleanor Ward 
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SPANISH DAY PERFORMANCE 

Senior Band Assembly 
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CALENDAR 2021 

March  

31 Cross Country carnival  

April  

1 Easter Hat Parade K-2 

(Last day of Term 1) 

Tues 20  School Returns for Students 

21 SRC Excursion  

23 PSSA STARTS 

May 5 Zone Cross Country 

6 Drumming Stage 1 

11 NAPLAN commences 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

This term has been full of highlights. These included; 
Kinder parents at school to celebrate their child’s first 
day and week of school,  Meet the Teacher nights, the 
Swimming Carnival, band assemblies, Harmony Day, 
Spanish Day, Parent Teacher interviews, the Cross 
Country Carnival in Bronte Gully, numerous class incur-
sions, as well as tomorrow's Easter Hat Parade and 
raffle. Everyone has respectfully supported COVID 
guidelines while connecting as a community. Well 
done Bronte PS! 
 
Each week ‘Ms Ryan’s and Mr Brandon’s Problems of 
the Week’ are circulated around the classes, and they 
are getting quite challenging of late. Well done to all 
the students and teachers, who have a go each week 
at solving these problems. Even some of the ‘Super 
Challenge’ problems are being solved by a few talent-
ed mathematicians. See if you can solve this super 
challenge problem: I am a number. I am a multiple of 
7. I am also a multiple of 5. (That means I am a com-
mon multiple of 7 and 5.) I am not 35. I am less than 
100. What number am I? 
 
Finally this term, it’s my great pleasure to share with 
you the news that Ms Carly Olander is expecting her 
first child and will be replaced by Jillian Freede from 
Term 2. Congratulations and we wish you all the best! 
 
Have a safe and happy Easter Holiday! 
 
 
Catherine Ryan, 

Principal 

 

“A warm smile is the universal language of kind-

ness.” (William Arthur Ward) 

BRONTE Public School— Week 10 Bulletin 
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EASTER HAT Parade 
 

We are looking forward to seeing you at the Easter hat Parade on the top grass tomorrow 
from 12.10 pm. (sign in commences 5 minutes prior to the session) 
 
In light of what is going on around the state we ask that only one parent for each 
child attends the parade. 
  
You are kindly asked to sign in and complete the QR code in the fairy garden. (sign in 
desks will be spread out to support distancing) 
 
Order of events as follows: 
 
12.10  Kindergarten 
 
12.40  1 Gold and 2 Blue 
 
1.10   1-2 Purple and 1-2 Red 
 
Easter Raffle drawn at 9 am on the top grass during the K-2 Principal awards, 
mini assembly. 
 
 Thank you for your support. 
 
K-2 Teachers 
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Bronte Public School Parents & Citizens Association is a registered charity. Run by volunteers, 

our mission is to help the school provide the best possible learning environment for our kids.  

 

 

 

 

Volunteers Needed. 

The P&C has two general positions to fill on the committee. Without these two roles it is 

difficult for the P&C to support the school in the usual way. Please get in touch if you feel you 

can spare a little bit of time on an ongoing basis.  

brontepandc@gmail.com  

 

 

 

 

Next Meeting 

Meetings are held (usually via Zoom) on the 3rd and 7th Monday of each Term and are an 

opportunity to learn what is going on around the school and contribute ideas for making it even 

better. The next meeting is scheduled for Monday, 3rd May. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Contact: brontepandc@gmail.com Website: www.brontepandc.com  
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Our Vision Statement 
 

We Try our Best!  
 

At Bronte we:  
 

Know that the most impressive achievements we make come when 

we are determined, courageous and try our best.  
 

Remember that life is not always about winning or losing. The more 

effort we put in, the more we achieve. We can take pride in all of our 

attempts, successes, failures and lessons learnt.  

 

ALWAYS try our best and… 

“Shoot for the moon. Even if you miss, you'll land among the stars.”  
― Norman Vincent Peale 
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HELP WANTED 

Nanny or Mum required 

Family requiring assistance with 4 year old for Mon-Friday 6-7 hours per day. 

Mature with experience preferred.  Car essential.  Local. 

Happy to be flexible and job share.   

Contact Justine 0408 874 712 or Simon 0414 995 437 
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